
Please mail this form with your gift to:  

Joseph J. D’Amico, Sr. Memorial Fund 
 c/o CCCF, 28 West Market Street, West Chester, PA 19382 

(610) 696-8211     610-696-8213 fax     info@chescocf.org     www.chescocf.org 
  

The Joseph J. D’Amico, Sr. Memorial Fund is a charitable endowed fund of the Chester County Community Foundation.  A copy of the official registration and financial information for the 
Chester County Community Foundation may be obtained by calling the PA Dept of State at 1-800-732-0999 (toll-free in PA.)  Registration does not imply endorsement.   

EIN 23-2773822.  

      

YES, I would like to celebrate Joe’s legacy with a contribution of $________________  

to the Joseph J. D’Amico, Sr. Memorial Fund. 

NAME  ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE  ____________________________________________ E-MAIL  _________________________________________ 

___Enclosed is my check made payable to: “Joseph J. D’Amico, Sr. Memorial Fund/CCCF”   

___Charge my  __Visa __MasterCard __AmEx   #:__________________________   Exp. Date:_____/_____ Sec. Code:__________ 

You can also donate online at www.chescocf.org   Search D’Amico 

“Joe’s focus was always on how the other 
person was doing.” 

 

Joseph J. D’Amico, Sr., was the Founder and Owner of  
To-Jo Mushroom in Avondale, PA.  A third generation 
Mushroom Grower, he was well-respected among his 
peers in the industry.  Joe was a founding member of St. 
Gabriel of the Sorrowful Mother Church in Avondale.  He 
was a member of the Knights of Columbus, where he was 
a Third Degree of Knight.  
 

Joe loved being with his family and friends, and his 
greatest passion was watching his children play sports 
and feeding the whole crowd after the event. 
 

In 2009, this Fund was initiated in memory of Joe.  It 
provides grants to charitable organizations whose 
missions and activities most closely reflect those that Joe 
believed in and supported during his lifetime.   

 

In its first decade, annually the Fund has provided scholarship grants to Catholic School for 
hard-working, deserving students at St. Patrick’s Elementary School in Kennett Square, and 
Assumption BVM School in West Grove.  Students are recommended by the School to the 
Fund Committee.   

The Joseph J. D’Amico, Sr. Memorial Fund  

 


